From: royallin@epowerc.net

**Sent:** Thursday, March 18, 2010 6:09 PM **To:** secretary <a href="mailto:secretary@CFTC.gov">secretary@CFTC.gov</a>

**Subject:** Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear David Stawick:

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

I am writing you and the CFTC to voice my concern for not one, but all of the proposed changes to the retail foreign exchange market. I strongly disagree to all of them and hope that the Commission will not approve any of these ideas!

Thank you for your time,

Ethan Austin 3/18/10